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Hi Janet,

I am teaching a combo 4/5 class this year.  I know 4th graders will need to research a mission and 5th graders will do a state report.  Usually this is a project that is done in the spring, but if you are here now, I'm thinking maybe we could start working on them now!  Last year I taught my 4th graders how to use PowerPoint.  Maybe you could do that for my 4th graders this year?  As well as assist with library/internet research on the missions and the states? 

5th is new to me and so if you have any ideas, let me know, too.

thanks.

Cheryl

-----Original Message-----

From: Janet Hansen

Sent: Thu 10/28/2010 12:23 PM

To: Dunbar Teachers; Melanie Blake

Subject: Library Projects

Dear Dunbar staff:

I am now done for the time at Flowery and hope to come up to Dunbar 2 or 3 afternoons a week. I know you now have a library tech, but I hope some of you will still be able to work with me. I can open the library when there's no tech there, or teach library use skills, basic research for elementary kids, Internet info evaluation, help small groups of students with projects you are working on,  do story-times, whatever works for you that gives me some practice working with elementary kids in the library. I can usually get there between 12:30-1:15 (depending on my particular lunch jobs here), usually (depending on Monday faculty meetings) on any day except Wednesday, and can stay till school is over or even after if useful. I can also work on grant-writing, ordering, planning, whatever needs doing.

I can schedule myself in for next week, and can be flexible about days-they don't have to be the same every week, so let me know. I will stop by in the next few days to see what's up at Dunbar!

Thanks,

Janet Hansen
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Janet, I have second grade this year and I would love it if you could work with students on oral book reports..perhaps the first session you could read a short book and you could discuss the steps needed to deliver an oral book report. We could maybe do 3 follow up sessions 2nd:  another whole group book and students deliver their own report.  The third and fourth sessions they could take turns doing a report on a book of their own.  We can talk later.  Thanks for doing this, Holly Campbell

I work 60%, Wed-Fri.  So I could see you on Thursday.  My partner,Alicia, I'm sure would love to work with you, too.  However, I don't know if she has a plan for you yet.  After you and I talk on Thursday, you can decide which day or days would be best for you. Looking forward to seeing you.

Thanks,

Sandi

-----Original Message-----

From: Janet Hansen

Sent: Thu 11/11/2010 8:47 PM

To: Sandi Everett

Subject: RE: Library Help

Sorry Sandi; I did receive your note and I'm looking forward to working with you and your students. I will be there this Tuesday afternoon and will look for you.

Janet

Hi Janet,

I'm interested in small group story times and perhaps finding/using websites for computer use in kindergarten.  How will you work around the library's current classroom schedule? 

Thanks,

Sandi
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